
October 2012
Audrey Whetsell selected as new Cabinet member to the Patient Centered 
Primary Care Collaborative’s Patients, Families and Consumers Center 
(www.pcpcc.net).  The Patients, Families and Consumers Center works to 
ensure the medical home model is truly patient-centered by facilitating consumer 
involvement and leadership in the design and evaluation of the PCMH. The 
Center promotes strategies to involve patients and families as partners in 
practice transformation efforts and as ongoing advisers to primary care practices. 
The Center disseminates tools, resources and materials that can be used to 
enhance the role of the consumer as an integral part of the care team as well as 
improve their capacity to be involved in their own care.
http://www.pcpcc.net/patients-families-consumers/leadership


